
What a lovely week it has been to end our academic year. We’d like to start by wishing all our wonderful
Year 6 pupils the best of luck as they continue their journey into secondary school. They really have
been a great year group and will be missed by our staff and pupils. Their song at the leavers’ service -
along with the rest of Swallows - showed what a talented group they are. We also have some leavers’ in
other year groups too, and wish them the best of luck in their new adventures. Please make sure that
you all keep in touch.

Yesterday we had our ‘donate for doughnuts’ fundraiser for ‘Young Lives Versus Cancer’ and we are
pleased to announce that we raised a huge £220! Thank you to all who gave for this worthy cause and
we’d like to wish Jack Oatleys’ uncle Todd Brett luck with his training in preparation for the Bath half
marathon in October.

We would like to say a massive thank you to all the children, staff, parents and of course FOLS, who
have all helped to make this such a successful year. Everyone has helped add to our school community
to make it the fantastic place it is.

We hope you all have a wonderful summer break and we will see you all in September when we will
return.

Mrs Phillips Mr Turull



News from the Classrooms

This week in Robins we have been enjoying lots of outdoor time.

On our last week as Kingfishers we completed all our current projects and
took our wonderful creations home. We’ve had a wonderful journey this year
and I am so proud to be part of this amazing school family! Have a great
holiday everyone!

This week maps have featured in much of our activities. We have drawn our
own maps of Leigh on Mendip in Geography, using ordnance survey
symbols to indicate the location of different amenities. We had also used
maps as a stimulus in art, producing work in felt and stain glass windows
during this second half of term.

We had a blast at our final Goldfinch class party!

Swallows have had such an amazing year from residential to our production
with so much incredible learning and progress. We all adored our final trip of
the year to Wren Woods!


